

Students who helped to set up for the I50th, participated in a ministry of the Mass, will have a free dress down day along with those students whose families attended the parent meeting this past Monday, will be able to dress down on Thursday, February I3.

\$3 Dress Down Day on Friday, February I4 to benefit the Parent's Group.

Friday, February II is an early dismissal at 12:30. There is no aftercare on Friday.

Winter Break begins on February 15 thru February 23.

Thank you!

Registration forms for the 2025/2026 school year will be going home on Tuesday, February II.

We are trying to re-open the pre-k classroom. Please help us to get the word out.

We are advertising in parishes, libraries, doctor's offices, and on social media.

Bingo Every Wednesday Night:

Volunteers needed. Some of the proceeds will go to St. Joseph School. volunteersignup.org/DMRPY

